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Hays - DNR, Peter <peter.hays@state.co.us> Fri, Jun 5, 2020 at 2:33 PM
To: Chris Zadel <chrisz@ncconstructors.com>, "J.C. York, P.E." <jcyork@j-tconsulting.com>, Rob Lousberg
<rob@lousbergcontracting.com>, Jorge Vidal - DNR <jorge.vidal@state.co.us>

All,

A copy of the Division's inspection report for the Bennett Pit for the complaint investigation (CT-01) is attached. Hard
copies will be mailed as soon as possible.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Peter S. Hays
Environmental Protection Specialist

COLORADO
Lo

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety
I am working remotely and can be reached at 970.703.3767.

Department of Natural Resources

P 303.866.3567 Ext. 8124 | F 303.832.8106
1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
peter.hays@state.co.us | https://www.colorado.gov/drms
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Chris Zadel <chrisz@ncconstructors.com> Fri, Jun 5, 2020 at 2:35 PM
To: "peter.hays@state.co.us" <peter.hays@state.co.us>
Your message
To: Chris Zadel
Subject: DRMS Bennett Pit Inspection Report CT-01
Sent: Friday, June 5, 2020 2:33:50 PM (UTC-07:00) Mountain Time (US & Canada)

was read on Friday, June 5, 2020 2:34:59 PM (UTC-07:00) Mountain Time (US & Canada).
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